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 Michael da Costa OBJ2015/6993/P 21/06/2016  00:42:29 Whilst we are pleased to note that the applicant has now submitted revised plans showing a smaller 

structure than initially proposed, our objection still stands. The issue is why the Council would allow 

construction of any kind on Open Metropolitan land, which is both unsightly and unnecessary? As it is 

the application is made on behalf of No8, Jack Straw's Castle, which has itself a deep almost empty 

garden, which could easily accommodate the proposed 'smaller' garden shed, rather than encroach on 

the curtilage of The Court House? W request the Council Planners and Councillors to reject this 

application on these and the original objections made by all 3-neigbours to the said property.
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